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Comments: As an avid ourdoors person, I strongly support the NOGA. I have visited many of our National Parks

and federal lands, always amazed at the beautiful old and mature trees. In June of this year, I backpacked in The

Boundary Waters (Minnesota/Canada) where 45% of the trees are old growth. I will be visiting Yosemite National

Park in October, and am again excited to experience the beauty of our forests.

 

This ammendment is a win-win for people and the environment. As an active Sierra Club member in Wisconsin, I

cannot say enough about the importance of protecting our old growth and mature trees. By passing the NOGA,

we can preserve our beautiful forests for generations to come!


